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Good afternoon!

Now that the new school year is well underway, | want to invite middle and high school students in the NC-14 Congressional District to participate in the annual
Congressional App Challenge (CAC). This national competition is another way to encourage students to advance their coding skills by creating and/or
developing an app they may or may not have worked on during the previous school year and/or the summer. Students may submit their own app as individuals,
or as teams of up to four, for a chance to receive national recognition for the same. Please share the attached flyers with teachers, advisors, students, and
others, as you deem appropriate.

Please also be aware that the CAC recently announced the Inaugural Congressional App Challenge Day on September 19, 2024 (https://
www.congressionalappchallenge.us/congressional-app-challenge-announces-national-app-challenge-day/) to bring increased awareness to the value of K-12
STEM education across the US. Hopefully, middle, and high school students across the NC-14 Congressional District will get excited about this opportunity and
register to participate.

Kind regards,

Wilhelmenia

Wilhelmenia I. Rembert

Senior District Advisor

U. S. Representative Jeff Jackson (NC-14)
Phone: 202.225.5634

Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov

https://jeffjackson.house.gov/
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